
Fiona Berry 

From: 
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To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Licensing Staff 
08 August 2018 16:37 
'jsheils@jspe.ie' 
Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 
WO26501 response to applicant ext request-pdf 

Dear Mr. Shiels, 

Please find attached correspondence in reply to your recent emails. 

Regards, 

Fiona Berry 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Ofice of Environmental Sustainability 
EPA, PO Box3O00, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
County Wexford. 
E-moil: f :  berry@epa.ie 
Direct Line: 053-9160638 
Tel: 053-9160600 
Fax: 053-9160699 

From: John Sheik [mailto:isheils@ispe.ie] 
Sent: 02 August 2018 17:21 
To: Brian Meaney <B.Meaney@epa.ie> 
Subject: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

Brian, 

Following on from my voicemail, please see copy of ernail that I had forwarded to Ewa. I understand that she is on 
holidays from today. 

I would be grateful if you or one of your colleagues could respond to my request as soon as possible given the 
deadline of 81811 8. 

t can be contacted on my mobile 087-2730087 

mailto:isheils@ispe.ie


Kindest regards 

John Sheils MSCSI/MRICS 

J Sheils Planning & Environmental Ltd 

31 Athlumney Castle 

Navan 

Co. Meath 

Ireland 

Mob: +353 (0)87 2730087 

email: johnsheils@isue.ie 

Web: jspe.ie 

From: John Sheils 
Sent: Thursday 2 August 2018 10:41 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: Re: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

Ewa , 

2 



As you are aware I tried contacting you last Monday 30/07/18 and left a voicemail. Unfortunately due to a recent 
illness and need for recuperation I will not be in position to meet the deadline of 8/8/18. 

Given the above unforeseen circumstances, it is considered that an extension of time until 27th August 2018 is 
necessary with respect to submission of the response to further informationlupdated EIAR. We would be grateful if 
you could respond in writing to our request at your earliest opportunity given the current deadline of 6th August 2018. 

We would also be grateful if you could inform your relevant colleagues, as necessary (Our previous letter dated 
01/02/18 was for the attention of Ms, Noeleen Keavey, Programme Officer, d o  Administration, Office of 
Environmental Sushinability, Environmental Protection Agency). 

Kindest regards, 

John Sheils MSCSVMRICS 

J Sheils Planning & Environmental Ltd 

31 Athlumney Castle 

Navan 

Co. Meath 

Ireland 

Tel: +353 (0)46 9073997 

Mob: +353 (0)87 2730087 

ernail: johnsheils@isDe.ie 

Web: jspe.ie 
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From: Ewa Babiarczyk <E.Babiarczyk@epa.ie> 
Sent: Friday 29 June 2018 11:39 
To: John Sheik 
Subject: FW: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

John, 

Thank you for your email. Please submit all outstanding information no later than the 6th 
August 2018. 

Thank you and regards, 
Ewa 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Envi ron men ta I Protection Agency 

Tel: 053 916 0662 

From: John Sheik [mailto:isheils@jspe.ie] 
Sent: 29 June 2018 09:33 
To: Ewa Ba bia rczy k <E. B a bia rczvk@ epa. ie> 
Subject: Re: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

Ewa, 

Following on from our recent conversation of 21/06/18, and previous correspondence dated 01/02/18 and 03/05/18 in 
relation to Notice in accordance with Article 16(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004. 

It has taken longer that anticipated to complete an "Environmental Assessment and Risk Assessment Report of 
Phase 2 Restoration Area" which will be incorporated in the response to further informationlupdated EIAR. We are 
also still awaiting a number of final reports from subconsultants with respect to completing the ElAR which have been 
delayed for a number of reasons including delays in undertaking fieldwork and holidays. 

Given the above unforeseen circumstances, and the need to incorporate the findings of the ground investigation into 
the revised ElAR it is considered that an extension of time until 6th August 2018 is necessary with respect to 
submission of the response to further informationlupdated EIAR. We would be grateful if you could respond in writing 
to our request at your earliest opportunity given the current deadline of 2nd July 201 8. 

We would also be grateful if you could inform your relevant colleagues, as necessary (Our previous letter dated 
01/02/18 was for the attention of Ms, Noeleen Keavey, Programme Officer, c/o Administration, Office of 
Environmental Sustainability, Environmental Protection Agency). 

Kindest regards, 
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mailto:isheils@jspe.ie


John Sheik MSCSVMRICS 

d. Sheik Planning & Environmental Ltd 

31 Athlumney Castle 

Navan 

Co. Meath 

I re1 and 

Tel: t353 (0)46 9073997e 

Mob: +353 (0)87 2730087b' 

email: johnsheilsQispe.ie 

Web: jspe.ie 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk cE.Babiarczvk@epa.ie> 
Sent: Thursday 24 May 2018 16:53:24 
To: John Sheik 
Subject: RE: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

John,  

I look forward to the receiving the information requested in the Agency's notices of sth 
December 2017 and 18th December 2017 by the 2nd July 2018. 

Reg a rd s 

Ewa Ba bia rczyk 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
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Office of Environmental Sustainability 
E nvi ron menta I Protection Agency 

Tel: 053 916 0662 

From: John Sheik [mailto:isheils@jspe.ie] 
Sent: 03 May 2018 15:25 
To: E wa Ba biarczyk <E. Ba biarczvk@epa.ie> 
Cc: Clashford Recovery <info@clashford.com> 
Subject: Re: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

Ewa, 

Following on from our earlier conversation this morning and previous correspondence dated 01/02/18 in relation to 
Notice in accordance with Article 16(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004. 

As discussed, due to the prolonged period of inclement weather and as a consequence poor ground conditions on 
site, it was only possible to undertake the ground investigation works last week. 

As you are aware a previous ground investigation programme of 13 trial trial pits was carried out in support of the 
original waste licence application in 2009. 5 No. ground water monitoring wells were also installed on site. 

A focused ground investigation programme involving the drilling of six shell and auger holes and 18 trial pits was 
completed in April 2018. Soil samples have been forwarded for laboratory analysis. It is estimated that it will take up 
to three weeks for the laboratory analysis and another 3 weeks for the hydrogeologist to complete the reporting 
requirements on the ground investigation. 

A surface and groundwater monitoring programme was also conducted in March 2018 and the results will be 
incorporated in the response to further informationhpdated EIAR. 

Given the above unforeseen circumstances, and the need to incorporate the tindings of the ground investigation into 
the revised EIAR it is considered that an extension of time until 2nd July 2018 is necessary 

with respect to submission. We would be grateful if you could respond in writing to our request at your earliest 
opportunity given the current deadline of 7th May 201 8. 

We would also be grateful if you could inform your relevant colleagues, as necessary (Our previous letter dated 
01/02/18 was for the attention of Ms, Noeleen Keavey, Programme Officer, d o  Administration, 

M i c e  of Environmental Sustainability, Environmental Protection Agency). 
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Kindest regards, 

John Sheils MSCSllMRlCS 

J Sheils Planning & Environmental Ltd 

31 Athlumney Castle 

Navan 

Co. Meath 

Ireland 

Tel: +353 (0)46 9073997c 

Mob: +353 (0)87 2730087@ 

email: johnsheils@ispe.ie 

Web: jspe.ie 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk <E.Babiarczyk@epa.ie> 
Sent: 12 February 2018 12:53:25 
To: John Sheils 
Subject: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

John, 

I refer to  your correspondence dated lst February 2018. 

I look forward t o  the receiving the requested information by the 7th May 2018. 
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Regards 

Ewa Ba biarczyk 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
E nvi ron men ta I Protection Agency 

Tel: 053 916 0662 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster - postmaster@eDa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Securityxloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 

http://www.symanteccloud.com
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